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Race for Life Schools Event for Cancer Research UK 

On Tuesday 29th June, Wildern School will be hosting a Race for Life event. This will include a run or 
walk of as many 1k laps around Wildern School site as possible and is open to all age groups. There will 
also be D@rt Crafts and snacks available from Wildern Snack Stall, 5% of the proceeds will be donated 
to Cancer Research UK. 

If you are able to come and either participate or support please 
meet on the sports field at Wildern School, Wildern Lane, Hedge 
End, SO30 4EJ at 3.15pm ready for a 3.30pm start. 

Music Academy 
At Deer Park we wish for every child to learn to play a musical 
instrument and to develop a lifelong love of Music.  As well as 
being beneficial for well being, there is growing evidence that 
learning to play an instrument can factor into students achieving 
more progress academically than they otherwise would.   
 
Instrumental lessons are given by either Hampshire Music Service 
Staff, Deer Park Staff or by private teachers and are 20 minutes 
long.  These are mainly paired lessons. 
 
An e-mail will be sent to your parents, with a link to a Google Doc   
Form where they can express an interest for the instrumental 
lessons that you may wish to take.  

Please complete the form by Friday 11th June. 

You can find our holding page at  

www.deerparksecondary.org 

 Our school is really beginning to take shape! 


